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"Western Mine Lighting Antiques"
Henry Pohs

Henry Pohs, the noted author and expert on early underground
mine lamps and antiques, will be the featured speaker at our
March meeting. He is a most interesting speaker and has a
fascinating collection of early miners' canlesticks and carbide
lamps. All of you who enjoy mining history will be sure to
learn a lot and have a good time at this meeting.

In addition, Barbara Muntyan will give a brief overview of
the Tucson gem and mineral show and ''goings on." By now,
this has become an annual event at our March meeting.

May Meeting: Auction

Just a preview reminder. The May meeting of FMCC will be our
annual fund-raising auction. Start thinking early about what
you can bring as interesting mineral specimens, books, maps,
antiques, or related items. Remember, the donations are
either 100% or 50% and are designed to raise money for FMCC
projects. Only FM members may bring specimens, but everyone
is welcome to come and buy and spend money for a worthwhile
cause.

Reminder: Dues are Due

This is a last reminder that dues for 1988 are now payable.
If you have not paid up by the March meeting, your name will
be dropped from the FM roster. Chauncey Walden will be happy
to take your money.
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PRECIOUS METALS SYMPOSIUM
August 12-15,1988

Work is continuing on the plans for our second symposium, to
be held at the Green Center of the Colorado School of Mines
over the four-day weekend of August 12-15, 1988. Two days of
talks, a banquet, and two days of field trips are planned.

If you can volunteer some of your time and talent, we are in
need of extra help for planning this major project. Only a
handful of people really did the majority of the work for our
first Symposium and it nearly did some of them in. We need
to spread out the responsibilities and the effort more evenly
this time. Please come forward and let Jim Hurlbut or Pete
Modreski know of your interest as soon as possible.

SOME FUTURE SHOWS

March 11-12-13 Sheraton Tech Center
March 25-26-27 Ft.Collins Club
September 16-17-18 Denver Council Show




